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TC Energy is proposing the Mainline 300 
project, a replacement of two segments 
of pipe totaling 775 feet in Menifee and 
Montgomery Counties, Kentucky. 

The project will enhance the safety and reliability of 
Mainline 300, a 36-inch natural gas transmission line 
on TC Energy’s Columbia Gulf Transmission system. 
Construction is slated to begin in June 2021, and the 
pipeline is expected to be placed in service by September 
2021. Construction dates are subject to change 
depending on a variety of factors, including weather 
conditions and approval from the U.S. Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission after review of TC Energy’s 
recently submitted application (Docket No. CP20-490) 
for the project.

Building a positive working relationship with landowners 
and stakeholders near our project area is important to us. 
TC Energy is committed to ongoing communication with 
landowners, stakeholders and the community leading 
up to and through project completion. We work to make 
sure everyone impacted knows what to expect and who 
they can directly reach out to should a concern arise.

For over 65 years, TC Energy has proudly delivered the 
energy that millions of North Americans rely on to power 
their lives and fuel industry. Guided by our values of safety, 
responsibility, collaboration and integrity, our more than 
7,000 people are deeply rooted in their communities and 
ensure that we develop and operate our facilities safely, 
reliably and with minimal impact on the environment. We 
are committed to listening to our neighbors and we work 
with all our stakeholders to develop better project plans and 
create long-term opportunities and economic benefits in the 
communities where we operate across Canada, the United 
States and Mexico.
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Contact us
We invite you to contact TC Energy with any questions or 

comments you have about the project:

Aaron Thompson
Manager, State Government and Community Relations 

Aaron_Thompson@TCEnergy.com


